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Dates to Remember

● May 21 Professional Development Day-No school for students

Online Learning
A shout out to parents and students for adjusting to the recent round of online learning. The
teachers have worked hard to make the learning as engaging as possible and provide needed
support. We appreciate your support and look forward to seeing all of our students back in the
classroom very soon!

School Council
Our next meeting will be taking place virtually this Wednesday, May 19th at 6:30pm. For anyone

wishing to attend please email the school and a link to the meeting will be sent to you.

We would like to thank everyone who has followed our Facebook Page and joined our Facebook

Group. If you haven't had a chance please feel free to join us.

Your Copperhaven School Council:  Sean, Amy, Kim, Erin, and Shayna.

The Boundary Ridge Association

School Supplies through Write-On-Stationery:

Order next year's school supplies by clicking the link below and choose Parents Order Here then

type Copperhaven School - SPRUCE GROVE and select the grade(s) applicable. You will have

the option to remove or add items as necessary to customize your order. Due to Covid

restrictions all orders will be shipped directly to your home address for a nominal fee.

www.write-on.ca

https://www.facebook.com/copperhavenschoolcouncil
https://www.facebook.com/groups/260776905533769
https://www.facebook.com/groups/260776905533769
http://www.write-on.ca/

